Bond Case Briefs

Municipal Finance Law Since 1971

Water Agencies Urge Against Limiting Tax-Exempt Bond
Financing of Water Systems.

Limiting or ending tax-exempt municipal bond financing of drinking or waste water systems would
result in higher costs for consumers and impede water infrastructure investment, according to a July
report from the National Association of Clean Water Agencies and Association of Metropolitan Water
Agencies.

http://www.amwa.net/galleries/leginfo/AMWA-NACWA MuniBondAnalysis Julyl13.pdf
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